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The annual report for the year 2019 covers the period from May to December 2019 due to the 
fact that we have changed the financial year to report on the year ending in December. 
 
Once again the committee has worked together to keep the group running smoothly each 
Friday and to produce some excellent series and individual speakers. There is a lot of effort 
put into organizing each series and also of course the brochure which is timely produced 
ahead of each series. I therefore thank the committee for all their efforts prior to, during and 
after each series. 
 
We had series covering the following subjects during the period:- 
What is happening to our health service? 
Surveying 
Aspects of the law 
From where to here? 
Roads from home 
The history of medicine in art 
 
Due to the requirements of Windsor Community Church (our meeting venue) we had to get 
Public Liability Insurance cover arranged during the period and members can rest assured 
that we are now covered. 
 
Attendance to meetings has averaged 80 during the period covered. With membership based 
on 130 there is a reasonable short fall each week.  With this in mind any member who cannot 
or does not wish to attend regularly may wish to consider resignation to allow others to join 
our group and enjoy the various series on offer. 
 
Members may have thoughts on subjects they wish considered as a series, if so please bring it 
up with a committee member and I am sure it will be brought to fruition.  Or even better 
volunteer for the committee and arrange your own series. 
 
Thanks for all your support and once again us having a successful year. 
 
John Henderson 
President 

 


